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Monday, October 7, 2024 

 

INVITATION TO BID 

 

The City of Washington is requesting a bid for the City’s trash hauling service.  The City 

currently has two dumpsters, and is requesting bids for service as follows: 

 

The one located at the Power Plant, 1001 Park Road, will need to be a two cubic yard 

dumpster and the other at the City Shop, 1004 D Street, will need to be a three cubic yard 

dumpster. 

 

The City would like once-a-week service at both locations, with 3 extra pickups a year on 

dates to be determined.   

 

Please bid for a two-year contract beginning January 1, 2025, and ending December 31, 

2026. 

 

Bids must be clearly marked “Trash Hauling Service Bid” and be submitted to the City 

Clerk, PO Box 296, 301 C Street, Washington, KS by 1 p.m. Monday, November 25, 2024, 

at which time bids will be opened.  Bids will also be accepted via email to 

washclerk@washingtonks.net.  

 

Bids will be presented to the City Council for approval at the December 2, 2024, council 

meeting and bidders will be notified on December 3, 2024. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

City of Washington 

 

Carl D. Chalfant 

City Administrator 


